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NEWSLETTER 
TERM 4 - WEEK 2 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Wednesday 23 October 
Bubble & squirt Water Saving Show– K-2 

 
Friday 25 October 

Kindy Club A– 9:30 am 
Dance 2B Fit– Lesson 2(every Friday  

 
Tuesday 29 October 

Bike Education– Stage 2 
 

Wednesday 30 October 
Children’s University Graduation 

 
Thursday 31 October 

Taronga Zoo Excursion– Year 3 
Cockatoo Island Excursion– Year 4 

 
Friday 1 November 

Cockatoo Island Excursion– Year 4 
Leadership Speech Writing– Year 5 

Kindy Club B– 9:30 am 
 

Monday 4 November 
Sun Surf Fun Day– Stage 2 

Leadership Application Posters– Year 5 
 

Tuesday 6 November 
Circus Event– Stage 1 

 
Friday 8 November 

Kindy Club A- 9:30 am 
NRL league touch day– Stage 2 & Stage 3 

 
Monday 11 November 

Sun Surf Fun Day– Stage 3 
 

Monday 11 November to Friday 21  

November 
Swim Scheme– Year 2 

 
Tuesday 12 November 

Leadership Speeches– Girls– 9:30 am 
 

Wednesday 13 November 
Leadership Speeches– Boys– 9:30 am 

 
Friday 15 November 

Kindy Club B– 9:30 am 
 

Tuesday 19 November 
SRC Help for Hunter Farmers fundraiser 

 
Wednesday 20 November 

Year 6 Sports Gala Day at GTHS 
 

Friday 22 November 
Kindy Club A– 9:30 am 
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WORKS AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Over the coming month the construction will 
begin on both our new bus bay  and oval               
upgrades. In addition, various buildings will be 
upgraded and painted. We endeavour to keep 

the community up to date with  this                     
information.  We may have to make changes to 
our play times to cater for these works, but we 
will keep you updated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBL REWARDS DAY 

Last Wednesday 16 October we had our PBL rewards day.  The students managed to fill our 
Ronowldo Rocket up to our second goal line and as a result Motiv8 Sports came to our school. 
All of our students really enjoyed their reward time.  Our students are working hard to receive 

green ronowldos on the playground to fill our rocket to the next line to achieve a whole school 
fun day.  

Our PBL Fluro Friends will be in action starting this week. Our student leaders are looking for to 
supporting their peers in the playground and leading by example. The leaders will also have 
blue Ronowldos to hand out.  

 

 

PBL Focuses Term 4 

Weeks 1 & 2 

Fluro Friends– Introducing 

the new student PBL leaders and 

their roles & responsibilities.  

Weeks 3 & 4 

Movement around the 

school 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Welcome back to Term 4.  
 

We trust families had a nice time together 
where possible over the break. We are set 
for another busy term with excursions, 
swimming school for Year 2, end of year 
parties, reports, carols, presentation               
assemblies and much more. We ask that 
you please check your stage calendars so 
you do not miss out on important dates.  
 

Over the next 5 weeks we will continue to 
ask for your feedback on our future                
directions. Feedback is a gift we appreciate. 
 

Each stage has  started their thematic unit 
for the term: ES1 dinosaurs, S1 circus, S2 
Australia and S3 Wonder, we encourage 
you to discuss with your children about 
their learning and successes that are               
happening in their classrooms.  
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The P&C is a small group of staff and parents that meet twice a term with the aim of bringing the school and the community in to 

close cooperation and provides the opportunity to contribute to decisions about our school.  We welcome new parents,                  
grandparents or community members to join our great team. 
 

The next meeting is on 4 November in the staffroom at 6:30 pm.  

P&C 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Auditions begin this week with our Stage 3 students, followed by 
Stage 2 in week 3, Stage 1 in week 4 and Early Stage 1 in week 5.  
 
Our Grand Final  performance will be in our school hall on 2  
December. P-2 performances will start at 9:30am followed by our  
3-6  performers at 11:45am. 

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s University is coming to a close for 2019 and we’ll have 

38 students graduating at the University of Newcastle on                   

Wednesday night, 30 October. It has been impressive to witness 

the learning hours logged by all students involved in the program. 

The Children’s University program will continue at Edgeworth in 

2020 so it is important that current students hold on to their                

passports so they can continue to record their hours. We look            

forward to seeing all of our students graduate and celebrating in 

true graduation fashion, with a disco afterwards.  

Mr Morton and Mrs Chapman (CU Organisers)  

CHRISTMAS CAROLS 

Mark on your calendars 5 December for our EPS Christmas 
Carols. We will have stage performances, a barbeque, food 
trucks, games and a visit from Santa. 

 

 

SRC 

The SRC are supporting two fundraisers this Term. The first 

was on Tuesday 22 October for Pink Ribbon Day.  

The second fundraiser is Help for Hunter Farmers in Week 6, 
Tuesday 19 November. As it is warmer weather, we are asking 
students to show their support by wearing their favourite 
team's jersey (instead of dressing as a farmer) and donating a 
gold coin.  

Thank you in advance for showing your support in getting   
behind these worthy initiatives.  

 

ECO WARRIORS 

We won the People’s Choice Award at the Living Smart                 

Festival for the second year in a row. 
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